
 

Two interrogations of Mr. Navalny were carried out by a public prosecutor - albeit by way of legal 

assistance, not in a separate procedure of the Berlin public prosecutor. 

 

 

 

A first informational questioning took place on September 30th, 2020, an interrogation as legal 

assistance for the Russian authorities on December 17th, 2020. 

I wrote: Thank you for this. 

Are you aware of the claim by Navalny that he had a phone call 14 December 2020 with a Russian 

special services agent, Konstantin Kudryavtsev, who told him that he had been involved in an attempted 

poisoning of Navalny in Tomsk?  

https://www.cnn.com/2020/12/21/europe/russia-navalny-poisoning-underpants-ward/index.html 

The Berlin public prosecutor met with Navalny, 17 December 2000, did Navalny speak about that phone 

call he says occurred three days earlier? Did the prosecutor investigate further? Did German authorities 

make any statements about the phone call? 

I appreciate your help. 

 

 



 

The reply: Since the interrogation only took place by way of mutual legal assistance and not for a 

separate proceeding by the Berlin Public Prosecutor's Office, I am unfortunately unable to answer any 

further questions. 

 


